
 

       

 

              

 

 

 

WEDNESDAY, 24 APRIL 2024 

GAUTENG HEALTH MOURNS THE PASSING OF THE CEO OF 

TEMBISA HOSPITAL 

Gauteng Department of Health has learned with sadness about the 

untimely passing of the Chief Executive Officer of Tembisa Provincial 

Tertiary Hospital, Dr Ashley Mthunzi on Tuesday, 23 April 2024 as 

announced by his family. 

The Department extends the deepest condolences to the family, friends, 

and colleagues of the late Dr Mthunzi as they navigate through this 

difficult period of mourning.  

Ends// 

Issued by the Gauteng Department of Health 
 

Motalatale Modiba, Head of  
Communication: 064 803 0808 or  
healthmediaenquiries@gauteng.gov.za 

 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Gauteng 
Department of Health’s portal at www.gauteng.gov.za  
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